
From the office of the Millburn Central Principal 

 

Administrative Report 

March 15th, 2010 

 

To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Jason Lind 

• I met with non-tenured staff members to notify them of their status 
for the upcoming school year.  The staff members that were not 
renewed were obviously disappointed, but very professional.  We are 
certainly disappointed to see them head in another direction after 
they have invested several years in Millburn. 

• ISAT testing is complete, and we were able to get nearly every 
student tested.  Teachers are now able to get back into the routine of 
regular class work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


